PERLICH BROS

AUCTION MARKET LTD.

Merry Christmas
Friday December 23, 2016

10:51AM - 10:51AM

Perlich Auction Wishes You And Your Family A Very Merry Christmas WE WILL BE
CLOSED FROM DEC 23/16 TO JAN 2/17. See you in 2017!



For more information on this Sale, contact PERLICH BROS at 403-329-3101

The description as to condition or otherwise, as set forth on each item, is merely a guide
and is in no way a warranty or guarantee, actual or implied. Neither the owner nor the
Auctioneer are responsible for any errors in description or condition. This sale is subject to
additions and deletions.



